






































From: Pecan Creek
To: Krystle Nelinson
Subject: Re: The L on Broadway
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 7:23:36 PM

I would like to extend my total support of The L on Broadway.  As a business owner on the Historic
Square, I love the idea of a new, updated project such a as this one being build in our "neighborhood".
The project also has the potential to bring in a more affluent customer base due to the rent. The
additional parking is another added plus.  Future retail brings more people to the area also. 

Please bring The L on Broadway to DT Carrollton. It's a win for everyone.

Regards,

John C Scott
Pecan Creek Clothier

C - 469 964-7711
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